
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
TTH/BDM/PR/2020/026       October 07, 2020 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
Tree Top Hospital reduced charges on PCR testing and increases testing capacity effective 
from October 08, 2020. 

 

Tree Top Hospital is pleased to announce reduced charges on PCR testing and increases 

testing capacity effective from Thursday, October 08, 2020. 

This action is in effect with the installation of a new PCR machine due to the public requirement 

of COVID19 testing with the increasing number of cases across the country. Price for PCR 

testing has been reduced along with the increased testing capacity. The revised prices are as 

follows; 

 

 Maldivian citizens  MVR 1,399 

 Work Permit Holders  MVR 1,399 

 Tourists    MVR 1,499 

 

The new capacity will deliver results in less than 48 hours from sample collection. Guests 

requesting results urgently will be facilitated at a premium. Tree Top Hospital has opened PCR 

testing services for outpatient (OPD), inpatient (IPD) and travel certification. 

 

For bookings and more information call 3351610 or email care@treetophospital.com   
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